

VIRDEN COMMUNITY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Contact Our Chamber Manager At: 204-851-1551 OR virdencc@mymts.net

#### EVENTS

		ı tır
Board of Directors Meeting	6	nit
Daylight Saving Time	11	wi Th
St. Patrick's Day	17	Flo
1st Day of Spring	20	sta

22

### BOARD

2nd Luncheon-Tentatively

### President

- Brenda Cameron
- Dave Wowk

#### Manager

- Felicity Scott

## Members

- Peggy Foy
- Cheryl Porter
- Dave Terrier
- Brenda Patterson-resigned
- Tony Schneider
- Donna Hunter
- Christine Winter

## VALENTINE'S MOVIE & DATE NIGHT

On February the 14th, Valentine's Day, the Virden Community Chamber of Commerce hosted a Movie & Date Night with the help from the Derrick Theatre, Victoria Jewellers, Flower Attic & Gifts and the Central Hotel. The evening started at 8:00pm at the Derrick Theatre where Mission Impossible IV was shown. At

the beginning of the movie all the ticket stubs were placed in a pot and two draws were made. A diamond ring was donated by Keith Kreller at Victoria Jewellers and was won by Thomas Hagan. The second was a bouquet of roses that was donated by Faye Horn at The Flower Attic & Gifts and these were won by Twyla

Wowk. Prior to the start of the movie two Chamber Directors, Chris Winter and Donna Hunter were there handing out free drink tickets to the Central Hotel. This event was enjoyed by all that attended and was a wonderful way to show your appreciation towards your sweetheart!!!

## WEBSITE

As stated in our previous newsletter the Virden Community Chamber of Commerce is currently building a website. Greg Leask of ShaleCREATIVE has forwarded the committee a mock outline and has started the coding process. Currently all individuals on the Chamber Board of Directors are doing research and collecting information to be posted on this site. The board still

has the hopes of having this project completed by late spring, early summer. For those businesses that have not sent in their memberships please do so as soon as possible so your name and information can be listed. Also please ensure that you include your website address if you have one so we can link you to this site.

Any organizations located within the Town of Virden are also encouraged to submit a small write up describing your goals, along with contact information and a photo. This information can be emailed to Felicity with the Chamber office at virdencc@mymts.net or mailed to Box 899, Virden, Mb, ROM 2CO. If there is any further questions concerning the site please contact Felicity.

# LUNCHEON & MEMBERSHIPS

The Virden Community Chamber of Commerce has tentatively booked their 2nd luncheon on March 22nd at noon. The board is currently finalizing guest speakers and the finer details of the event.

Please keep watch for more information on this event in the next couple of weeks.

Also we would like to remind everyone once again that 2012 membership are due. For

those business that receive Sunlife Benefits through the Chamber please send in your dues as soon as you can. Thank you and we can't wait to have you join us.

NOTE: THOSE THAT HAVE NOT RENEWED THEIR MEMBERSHIP, PLEASE FORWARD TO THE ADDRESS ABOVE